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PUBLIC NOTICE 

CARROLL COUNTY 

 

The Carroll County Delegation will meet in Executive Committee on 

Monday, May 21st, 2018 at 9:00 a.m., to review the First Quarter 2018 

Budget and to set the salaries of Elected Officials for the upcoming 

Biennium. The meeting will take place in the Carroll County 

Administration Building, Delegation Room, at 95 Water Village Road, 

Route 171, Ossipee, New Hampshire. 
 

The Delegation also will consider and act upon any other business that 

may properly be brought before the meeting or any adjournment thereof.  

All citizens are invited to attend and ask questions.  If you need any 

specific accommodations, please contact us at the Carroll County Business 

Office, 539-7751.  (ADA) 
 

  

The meeting of the Executive Committee will be followed by a meeting of 

the County Convention to vote on any recommendation or other business. 
 

 

 

      Ed Butler, Clerk 

     Carroll County Delegation 
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